
 
Participate in the Annual Meeting Live Webcast 

 

 
 
Unable to attend the College’s 2015 Annual Meeting & Education Day? No 
problem. 
 
The Ontario College of Social Workers and Social Service Workers is happy to 
once again make the Annual Meeting and keynote address available to College 
members via live webcast. 
 
Initiated at last year’s AMED, the live webcast was very popular with participants. 
In fact, a resounding 100% of webcast participants said “Yes” when asked if they 
would participate in AMED by webcast again. One participating member stated: 
“The webcast worked so well. Easy to access and I felt like I was there. Thank 
you for making it available”. 
 
The live webcast will take place on June 9, 2015. The keynote address will 
also be made available on the College website and YouTube channel following 
the event. 
 
 
Participation instructions 
 
The webcast will be in audio-only format and will include PowerPoint slides of all 
presentations where available. In addition, viewers will also have the ability to 
send in their questions via email before and during the webcast. Questions will 
be answered live during the webcast. 
 
Participants can send their webcast questions to ocswssw@gmail.com. (Note: 
This email account is active. Users who would like to pose questions prior to the 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCI9AmclK36FbVU14_BQbHRw
mailto:ocswssw@gmail.com


event may do so by using this address. During the event, users may use a link on 
the webcast page.) 
 
In order to ensure that your computers are properly configured to view the 
webcast, we have provided the following link to both log in and test your system: 
 
Public URL: https://webcasts.welcome2theshow.com/2015OCSWSSW 
Password: ocssw2&$5 
 
We strongly encourage you to follow the steps at the site as soon as possible to 
ensure that you are able to view the webcast.    
 
Please contact your local IT department if you have any issues accessing the 
webcast. Or contact our tech support at ocswssw@gmail.com.  
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